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  DATE: Wednesday, October 29, 2014 
   
  LOCATION: 
  Weybridge Congregational Church meeting room 
  2970 Weybridge Road 
  Weybridge, Vermont 05753 
   
  QUESTIONS: 
 Contact Joni Osterhaudt, Stewardship and Web Coordinator, at 
 (802)388-1007 or joni@maltvt.org 
   
  WEBSITE:                                                  MALT 
 www.maltvt.org 
 
      Free and open to the public 
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Please join us for MALT’s 
Annual Meeting 

Part of this meeting will be a 

fun and fact-filled slide show, 

illustrated with stunning original 

photography by naturalist and 

Keeping Track’s director, Susan 

Morse. Susan’s presentation will 

focus on the species served by 

the 103 acre parcel acquired by 

MALT in Weybridge, VT. The 

species she will especially 

address will be bobcat, black 

bear, fisher, coyote, moose, 

otter plus other species. Susan 

will be emphasizing how this 

conservation project can benefit 

these species, and the 

importance of habitat 

connectivity. The lecture will not 

only discuss this property but 

will also address the importance 

of conserving wildlife habitat in 

all areas. Be prepared to hear 

some of Susan’s wonderful 

animal calls, and even join in! 

 

 

 

Throughout the evening enjoy 

local and homemade snacks. 

 

 

 
Presented by: Susan C. Morse of Keeping Track®         Organizer and Host: Middlebury Area Land Trust (MALT) 
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